
THIS NEWSLETTER IS AVAILABLE IN LARGE PRINT– PLEASE CONTACT 

SCHOOL OFFICE IF NEEDED 

Welcome to our June newsletter.  Time is flying by already!  Please make a note of the diary 

dates, as there are a lot of them this term!! 

Sporting Events 

 

Many of our children have been taking part in sporting events this term – athletics, netball and football.  They 
have all made us very proud with the effort they have put in and their fantastic attitude. 

 

Our football team have won every match they have played this term and are strong contenders to win the small 
schools’ league, and Canon Maughan Cup.  We wish them continuing success over the next couple of weeks. 

 

4 of our children qualified to the County Athletics Finals last Friday and achieved lots of success: 

Shaunnie won her heat in the hurdles. 

Evie came 4th in the long jump final. 

Travis & Charlie came 2nd in the 100m relay final. 

Travis won the 60m final. 

 

Congratulations to all of them. 

29.06.16. 

School Dinners 

Some of our ‘packed lunch’ children 

have asked to be able to have a school 

dinner on a Friday when they really 

like the menu – eg fishfingers & chips 

etc.  This is possible but we do need 

to know a week in advance.  Please 

contact the school office if your child 

would like to do this. We will start 

this on Friday July 8th—please let 

Mrs. Starkie know by July 1st if your 

child would like a school lunch—thank 

you! 

Summer Sun! 

 

Just a reminder to please protect your child from the sun?  On 
sunny days all children should have sun cream put onto them 
before they come to school and should have a sun hat with 
them, with their name clearly marked inside the hat. 

 

Unfortunately, school staff are unable to put sun cream onto the 
children.  However, you can send cream in with your child for 
them to put on themselves. 

The Last Shift 

The Last Shift funds are now up to £9947! 



Dates for the Diary (these are also on our school website - www.st-godrics-pri.durham.sch.uk ) 

 

28th June - Year 5 visit to St. Bede’s 

     St. Leonard’s Year 6 Transition visit 

29th June - Class 2, 3 & 4 attend St. Peter & Paul’s mass at Hutton  

   Henry 

     Class 5 visit to St. Bede’s for a ‘Science’ morning. 

1st July -             Class 1 & 2 at Sage Gateshead for the ‘Big Sing’ 

4th & 5th July  -  Wellfield Year 6 pupils’ induction days 

6th July -              September new starters’ visit & parents’ meeting –  9.00-11.30am.  

8th July  - Y6 Catholic Schools cluster mass at St. Bede’s 

      1.30pm – Sports Day 

12th July        -            September new starter visit—children only—1.00-2.45pm. 

13th July - Class 3, 4 & 5 at Sage Gateshead for the ‘Big Sing’ 

14th July - Class 3 educational visit to Broom House Farm 

15th July - Reports go out to parents 

18th July - Leavers’ disco at 3pm – Reception & Year 1 children must be accompanied by an adult 

19th July - Class 1 trip to Gibside 

20th July - 9.15am – Leavers’ Mass 

20th July - BREAK UP FOR SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

 

TUESDAY 6TH SEPTEMBER – SCHOOL RETURNS 
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 A summer picture for you to colour in! 


